
A 

State of Floridh 
n 

ORIGINAL 

TO: 
FROM: Connie Kummer, Bureau of Electric Regulation 
RE: Release of Confidential Information 

Blanca Bay6, Director, Divison of Records and Reporting 

-J- 

Information was requested by the Division of Electric & Gas in responses to questions 
and complaints from customers and other interested parties concerning applications of TECO’s 
interruptible service tariffs. TECO requested confidentiality of this information because it 
contains customer-specific data. We have determined that the confidential information is no 
longer required and it may be released to the utility. 
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